Southend-on-Sea Borough Council

Executive Director (Adults and Communities):

Tandra Forster

O Civic Centre, Victoria Avenue, Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS2 6ER

Q 01702 215000

www.southend.gov.uk



Maggie Cleary

request-649178-f8d60a5f@whatdotheyknow.com

Our ref: Your ref: FOI 09532

Date:

26th March 2020

Dear Maggie Cleary,

Freedom of Information Request – FOI 09532

I am writing regarding your request for information, which was received on 23rd February 2020. In that request you asked us the following questions and I can confirm that the search for the information you requested has been completed and our responses are given below:

What organisations receive the short break grants for SEND children?

Please see our response below:-

2019/20

Southend Carers Forum	£3,760.00
The St. Christopher's School Academy Trust	£8,870.00
Active Christian Trust T/A The Megacentre Rayleigh	£2,667.00
SEN Trust Southend T/A Kingsdown School	£8,910.00
Kingsdown After School Club	£9,460.00
Little Heroes (ASD Support)	£3,444.00
The Whitebus – (Cinema Screenings for children with additional needs)	£1,860.00

2018/19

Kingsdown School	£9,460.00
Kingsdown School	£8,910.00
St Christopher School	£8,870.00
The Megacentre	£2,667.50
St Nicholas School	£5,000.00
Southend Carers	£3,315.00
Little Heroes	£2,882.00
Hamlin Trust	£5,000.00
The White Bus	£1,860.00

Cont/d.....











If you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to request a review of our response, you should write to the Knowledge and Information Manager, PO Box 6, Civic Centre, Victoria Avenue, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS2 6ER.

If you are not content with the outcome of your review, you can make a complaint under the Council's complaints process by writing to Corporate Complaints Officer, Office of the Chief Executive, PO Box 6, Civic Centre, Victoria Avenue, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS2 6ER.

You can also apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision although generally the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Council's complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

G. Henson

Department for People

Business Support Administration

T: 01702 215007

E: peoplebusinesssupportgeneral@southend.gov.uk